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1
st
 February 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are writing to let you know about the Year 6 residential visit, which will run from Monday, 10
th

 September 2018 

to Wednesday, 12
th

 September 2018 at the Robinwood Activity Centre in Dobroyd Castle, Todmorden.   
 
We have used Robinwood Activity centres for the past ten years, and they have proved extremely popular with the 
children, providing fantastic outdoor learning opportunities in an extremely safe and well-organised environment.   
 
The cost of the trip will be £253.50 per child, which assumes that all of the children in the class will attend. Please 
note that if some children are unable to attend, the coach cost will be shared out among a smaller number of 

children, so the cost per child will increase slightly.  If your child is attending, please can you pay a non-refundable 

deposit of £50 as shown on ParentPay to secure the booking. Please give your consent for this trip and pay the 
deposit via ParentPay by 4

th
 March. (See notes on ParentPay for payment options.) The outstanding balance must 

be paid by Friday, 6
th
 July. 

 
We will shortly be sending home a leaflet about the Robinwood activity centre, to show you how it provides a variety 
of fantastic learning opportunities in a range of different (but always safe) environments. 
 

We have also arranged an evening on Tuesday, 20th February 2018 at 6.00pm, where we can discuss the visit in 
more detail (e.g. nature of activities, health and safety etc.).  The evening is open to the Year 5 children as well, as 
we feel they need to be fully aware of the exciting activities coming up and what will be expected of them on the trip.  
 
The Year 6 residential visit is always an extremely enjoyable and valuable experience for all of the children, and we 
really hope that your child can attend. 
 
Please can you confirm on the attached reply slip whether you are able to attend the briefing evening on Tuesday, 
20

th
 February 2018 and return to Mrs Law as soon as possible.  

 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Robinwood Briefing Evening Reply Slip     

 
                                                                                                                              

I confirm that ............................................................... (Parent Name) and ……………………………………………. 
 
(Child Name) will/will not* attend the Robinwood briefing evening on Tuesday, 20

th
 February 2018. (*Please delete  

 
as applicable.)  
 
 
Signed:   _____________________________________   Date     ________________________________________ 
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